
Monday 14th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1A,

At the beginning of the term, Year 1A decided that when they gained a class total of 1,500 dojo

points, they would like to spend one afternoon in a ‘Bubble World’.

The children have been working extremely hard to earn points and I am pleased to tell you that

they are already over 1,088 points and on track to earn their reward by the end of term. If the

children succeed, the class's reward afternoon will take place onWednesday 23rd October 2024.

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and I am sure you will

join us in congratulating them on their determination to follow the School Values. If you have any

questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me via Class Dojo or speak with

the office staff.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Hunt (EYFS & Year 1 Lead Teacher)


